
I would want to know more about what the investigation entails, but as a premise, this bill is necessary. So many other public-facing 
professions require rigorous vetting before people are allowed to begin working. Given that police forces have racist origins dating 
back to slave patrols, it is imperative that even more rigorous vetting for bias and racist beliefs should be performed to prospective 
officers. A cursory search into an applicant's social media account reveals biases that people may have. A more thorough 
investigation via references seems like it would be even more revealing. Law enforcement officers are supposed to work for the 
people, and they should be vetted just as thoroughly if not more thoroughly than other professions. 


